
JUNIPER CLASS 

MRS STANCOMBE 

& MRS SPENCER 

Routines: 
 

Physical Education 
Each week the children will 
have one P.E. session and a 

swimming session. 
Please ensure your child has 
a complete, named P.E. kit in 

school at all times. 
If misplaced, unnamed kit 

cannot be returned! 
 

Swimming 
This term the children will 
be swimming on a Thursday 
afternoon. Please ensure 

your child has their swimming 
kit in school every Thursday 

in a named bag.  
  

The Den  
Our class Den slot is 

Monday afternoons. Please 
ensure your child returns 

their Den book for this slot.  
  

Reading records 
We will continue to change 
reading books once a week. 
Please make sure you are  

listening to your child read 
at least 4 times a week and 
sign in their reading record 

to say you have done so. 
Mums, Dads, Grandmas, 

Grandads, etc can all sign. 
Listening to your child read 
on a regular basis helps to 
boost their reading ability 

tremendously. 
  

Grab a grown up 
Please join us every other 
Wednesday to celebrate 

your child’s work.   
 

Spellings 
We send home spellings for 
the whole term on the first 
week. Please ensure you are 
practising these regularly 

with your children . 

Monster Mayhem! 
Welcome back to a new term at St Mary’s. 

Happy Easter everyone! We hope you all had a restful and fun-filled 
Easter holiday. We can’t wait to hear what you’ve been up to! 

This term our topic is called ‘Monster Mayhem’ and what mayhem it 
will be with such a short term! 

We will be squeezing as much as we can into a very short 5 week 
term. We will be improving our swimming skills, learning how to create 
spreadsheets in Computing and making monster models in Art. 

In R.E. our topic is ‘Caring for our World and Others’. We are hoping 
to do some good deeds as part of this topic to help the community in 
which we live. I’m sure the children will keep you posted on what we 
are getting up to! 

As always, please could you make sure that any uniform is named. We 
are building up a nice collection of school jumpers and P.E. kit in our 
classroom that have no names on so we cant return them! As the 
weather is getting warmer, jumpers are more likely to be removed so 
please ensure your child’s uniform is clearly name labelled so it can be 
returned to its rightful owner. 

If you have any worries or questions please feel free to pop in after 
school to speak to one of us - as mornings can be quite hectic! 

We look forward to a busy term full of monster mayhem! 
Mrs Stancombe and Mrs Spencer 

Dates for your diary 

Thursday 25th April  -  first swimming session 

Wednesday 1st May  -  Grab a Grown-up 

Monday 6th May  -  Bank Holiday (no school) 

Wednesday 15th May  -  Grab a Grown-up 

Friday 24th May  -  Last day of term 

This term’s Christian 

value: 

Friendship 

Homework: 

In Year 2, homework is Maths Times Tables 
books sent home each Friday (due back the 

following Wednesday) and Spellings, sent home 
at the start of the term to learn for a spelling 

test at the end of term. 


